
Town of Miami Lakes: Education Advisory Board 
Report to the Town Council – March 2020 

 
MISSION STATEMENT: The Miami Lakes Education Advisory Board assesses the 
condition, needs, and availability of schools in the Town of Miami Lakes to promote, 
support, and enhance the educational experience of all its students. 

 
MEMBERSHIP:   

Name Committee Position Nominated by: 

Hector Abad Chair  Councilmember Jeffrey Rodriguez 

Kevin Mackie Vice-Chair Mayor Manny Cid 

Emily Garcia Secretary Councilmember Carlos Alvarez 

Daylin Garcia Member Councilmember Josh Dieguez 

Jessica Mendoza Member Councilmember Luis Collazo 

Mario Pinero Member Vice Mayor Nelson Rodriguez 

Jacqueline Vaquer Member Councilmember Marilyn Ruano 

 
BUDGET 2019-2020: $45,500  

 
SCHEDULED/BUDGETED EVENTS: 

Event Date Budget 

AP Language Arts Program Ongoing $26,500 

Friends of the Library Ongoing $4,000 

Imagination Library Ongoing $4,000 

STEM Elective Courses Ongoing $10,000 

Town Events Ongoing $1,000 

Miami Lakes Math Challenge 03/21/2020 $0 

 
ADDITIONAL EAB SUPPORT: 

Barbara Goleman Sr. High 03/14/2019 $7,532 (Auditorium Sound System) 

Hialeah Miami Lakes Sr. 03/14/2019 $2,219.88 (Technology & Media) 

Miami Lakes Ed. Ctr. 03/14/2019 $2,219.88 (Technology & Media) 

College Scholarships (2) 09/12/2019 $2,000 

Teacher Grants (12) 09/23/2019 $10,000 (Distributed on 12/11/2019) 

 
EVENTS EAB PARTICIPATED/COLLABORATED IN 2019: 

   

Future Leaders of Miami Lakes -
Graham Companies Scholarship 

Selected Award 
Recipients 

$2,000  - 4/23/2019 

Paint a Picture with Mom Collaborated with 
Cultural Affairs 
Committee 

Distributed books – 5/11/2019 

Mayor’s Back-to-School 
Beyblade Challenge 

Participated Distributed books – 08/09/2020 

Veteran’s Day Parade Participated Distributed educational materials -
11/10/2019 

Holiday Story Telling  Collaborated with 
Cultural Affairs 
Committee 

Distributed books – 12/7/2019 

Anthony Muñoz Foundation – 
NFL 100 Años, 100 Momentos 

Participated 1/29/2020 - Miami Lakes K-8 awarded 
$5.000 grant. 

 
FUTURE PROJECTS/CONSIDERATION:  

 
- EAB is seeking collaboration with YATF to organize an educational fair in September 2020. 
 
- EAB will seek restoration of funds for 2020-2021 fiscal year to provide student scholarships and teacher 
grants. 

 
- EAB intends to advice TOML council on the most impactful & beneficial way to use Lennar-Satori impact 
fee funds to improve the educational experience of TOML students and teachers. 


